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Brian Fortmann, Asst. Principal     Margo Duneman, Asst. Principal 
 

 
August 1, 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian of a Sentinel Student, 
 
Welcome!  I hope you and your family had a relaxing and rejuvenating summer break!  I am excited to start my 
first year at Sentinel HS and even more excited to work with your student.  As we all know, the first few weeks 
are a busy time at the high school.  Please take a few minutes and review the pertinent information below with 
your student. 
 
To see a copy of your student’s schedule please go to the district website, www.mcpsmt.org , then click web 
connect; then under students, click on the Q Student Portal Icon.  From the next screen, input your student’s 
identification number and password.  After you log on, click on schedule.  If you do not have your student’s ID# 
and password, please contact Doris Hasquet at ddhasquet@mcps.k12.mt.us or call 728-2400 ext. 7024. 
 
Yearbook and Student ID pictures will be taken during the following times: 
Freshman:  Monday, August 19 from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Sophomores:  Monday, August 19 from 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Juniors:  Tuesday, August 20 from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. and 
Seniors:  Tuesday, August 20 from 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
  
NO hats or sunglasses are to be worn for school ID pictures.  Activity cards ($25) and pictures (if you choose 
to place an order from LifeTouch) need to be paid for on the day they are taken.   
 
Please take an active role in helping your son/daughter make positive academic choices for his/her future.    If 
you or your student has any questions about your student’s academics, please contact their counselor.  All 
counselors are not only here to help the students, but also to answer any questions that you may have. 
Counselors will be available Tuesday, Wednesday, & Thursday, August 20, 21 & 22 by appointment only.   
Call the office at 728-2403 if you need to schedule an appointment. 
 
This is an exciting time for your student and the year will go by very quickly.  Should you have any questions, 
please call.  The first day of school is Wednesday, August 28 for Freshman only and Thursday, August 29 for 
the remainder of our students.   
 
Once again, please review the enclosed information with your student.  Thank you for supporting Sentinel High 
School and we look forward to seeing you throughout the year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ryan Rettig, Principal         
 
 ATTENDANCE PHONE NUMBER or 

EMail: 
728-0997, smdelaney@mcps.k12.mt.us  

Call for ALL Student absences or 
message for your student. 

OPEN HOUSE 
September 18, Wednesday 

6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 


